
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
We are excited to inform you that our school is participating in the Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program (FFVP) for the _____ school year. This federally funded program will provide students with free fresh fruit and vegetable snacks in their classroom up to __ times a week. These snacks will include unique varieties of fruits and vegetables that your child may not have tried before! 
The FFVP provides your children with exciting opportunities to explore new produce, which can inspire them to incorporate more fruits and vegetables into their diet at home. As parents, your role is crucial in this journey. Encouraging your child to snack on fruits and vegetables and including them in your meals can greatly enhance their FFVP experience.
A few ways to support your child's experience of the FFVP include exploring the monthly/weekly menu with them, asking them about their snack experience, and involving them in choosing the fruits and vegetables at home. Periodically, we will send home information and recipes to help your family enjoy more fruits and vegetables at home.
The goals of the FFVP include:
· Broaden the variety of fruits and vegetables children try
· Encourage children to eat more fruits and vegetables
· Boost children's intake of fruits and vegetables
· Support healthier diets for children, impacting their current and future health
By broadening the range of fruits and vegetables our children consume, we are instilling healthy habits that will benefit them for a lifetime. We are deeply grateful for your support in this initiative. Thank you!
____________________ 
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